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CITY OF ] COTATI

March 28, 2023

Sonoma County Mayors” and Councilmembers’ Association
c/o Raina Allen, City Clerk

City of Healdsburg

401 Grove Ave

Healdsburg, CA 95448

Re:  Request for Reappointment to the North Bay Division LOCC Executive Board
Dear Honorable Mayors and Council Members,

[ am submitting this letter to you to advance my candidacy for re-election to the above position
by the Mayors” and Councilmembers’ Association Board of Directors.

I have enjoyed representing Sonoma County on the North Bay (NB) Division LOCC Executive
Board since 2010. It was my pleasure to represent Sonoma County as President of the NB
Division LOCC Executive Board last year. During my tenure as President, I began monthly
coffee chats to allow Division members more opportunities to connect and share ideas about
subjects impacting our communities. [ strive to ensure that the programs are appropriate and
timely for our cities. I have been active in the planning for the programs, participated in League
events and shared information on League work that impacts our cities. It has also been my honor
to represent the NB Division on multiple Policy Committees, which help provide input to various
bills that move through the legislation.

I respectfully ask for your support of my request for reappointment, as my term as Past President
will expire in September 2023.

Sincerely,

Susan Harvey

Qo O Mo

Cc: Kevin Patterson
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CITY OF PETALUMA

Post OFFICE BOX 61
PETALUMA, CA 94953-0061

Janice Cader Thompson
Vice Mayor

Petaluma City Hall
11 English Street
Petaluma, CA 94952

Phone (707) 778-4345

E-Mail:
Jeaderthompson@cityofpetaluma.org

April 4, 2023

Sonoma County Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association
c/o Raina Allen, City Clerk

City of Healdsburg

401 Grove Avenue

Healdsburg, CA 95448

Re: Request for Appointment to the North Bay Division LOCC Executive Board

Dear Honorable Mayors and Council Members:

I am submitting this letter to you to advance my candidacy for election to the above
position by the Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association Board of Directors.

I was an elected member of the Petaluma City Council 1998-2002 and re-elected in
November 2022. It was my honor to be past President of the North Bay League in 2001-
2002.

The Petaluma council voted unanimously to support my appointment to the North Bay
Division LOCC Executive Board. With this letter, I respectfully ask for your support for
appointment to the North Bay Division LOOC Executive Board.

Sincerely,

b Lok ot

Janice Cader Thompson
Vice Mayor
City of Petaluma
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